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Monday 27th March 2023.

Dear Parents and Carers,

Thank you for all your support over the term. I hope with the better weather we can put the winter colds and 
infections behind us and look forward to an exciting Summer term.

A reminder to ensure all children are dressed in school uniform for the Summer term. If you have difficulty with 
this please let us know. 

Remember school uniform is listed on the school website if required and please note clothing items do not 
need to feature the school logo (unbranded sweatshirts etc are fine).

Yours Sincerely,

Gill Wilson
Head teacher

    ‘The school’s work to promote pupils’ personal development and welfare is outstanding’ – Ofsted October 2018


